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Notice of Qualification for Prime Market of Reorganized TSE 
 

 

On July 9, 2021, ID Holdings Corporation (“the Company”) received notification from the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

that it qualifies for inclusion in the Prime Market, under revised market classifications that are scheduled for 

implementation in April 2022. The decision comes as a result of a preliminary judgement on the Company’s 

conformity to listing standards. 

 

The Board of Directors of the Company will deliberate on and pass a resolution regarding the selection of the new 

market classification, which is scheduled to begin in September 2021, and begin the procedures for application.  

 

In accordance with the standards for maintaining a listing in the new Prime Market, the Company will strengthen 

governance still further and maintain a high level of disclosure, as it strives to achieve sustainable enterprise growth 

and further improve enterprise value.  

 


